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On 19 March 2025, the Commission issued a statement (linked here)  advising that the 
determination of the State significant development application for the Muswellbrook Solar 
Farm was paused, pending the possible provision of supplementary assessment material 
by the applicant to the Department.  
 
Supplementary assessment material has now been received by the Commission (linked 
here) and the Commission’s determination process has now recommenced.  
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/2025-03/Statement%20on%20Muswellbrook%20Solar%20determination.pdf
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/2025-05/Muswellbrook%20Solar%20Farm%20%E2%80%93%20Supplementary%20Information%20redacted.pdf

